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Comments: I understand that you are considering requiring mining companies to withdraw from the headlands of

the Rapid Creek Watershed. I support this withdrawal. We need clean water and safe habitat; this is the birthright

of every human and every other living thing, and should not be given over to private interests which would cause

irreversible damage. In addition, please expedite the Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of

Interior. Thank you.


